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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
June 16, 1975

*1  The Honorable Larry Derryberry
Attorney General
State of Oklahoma
State Capitol
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105

Dear Mr. Derryberry:
Attorney General McLeod has referred your letter to me for reply.

At the present time, South Carolina does not have a deferred income compensation plan administered by the State,
although employees may participate in various private annuity plans with payroll deductions.

I hope this information is of some use to you.
 Sincerely,

A. Camden Lewis
Assistant Attorney General
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